
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DATE: April 23, 2020 
 

TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Buffy Meyer, Buyer 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: ITB 6250 OF  
 
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Proposal / Invitation to Bid that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for 
printing of the 2021 Annual and Duplicate Park Permits to Cenveo Label. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


